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I support this bill because it empowers state regulators to set energy billing rates at 

the lowest possible level, so families can better avoid big increases in energy bills. A 

lot of Oregon families are struggling right now to pay their bills and provide for their 

families, and this can help ensure that families do not have to pay hugely increased 

costs on their energy bills. 


